
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
This is to advise that the regularly scheduled meeting 

of the 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

for  
TUESDAY, APRIL 11, 2017  

has been  
CANCELLED. 

 
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

will be held on 

JUNE 13, 2017 

 

 
_________________________ 

Meghan Freeman, Board Secretary 
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